
 
RAC Community Life Services Committee/Activities Meeting 

July 3, 2024 

 

Members Present: Chairman Bill Turcotte, Sue Deptula, Sandee Braddy, Dave Looney.  Resident 

Guest: Tedi Nessa 
 
Members Absent: Jean Aronson, Janis Harris, Idalea Rubin, Glenn Spoerl, Sue Schuldt 
 
Activities Department: Suzy Burt, Kayla Watters 
 
Meeting called to order at 10:30am 

 

OPEN BUSINESS: 

 

Graduate School Classes: GS committee chair reported that overall class attendance was a little 

lower than expected, which could be attributed to the schedule change. Evaluation will take place 

following the final semester. 

TouchTown Tutorial Training Update: Classes will revert to a quarterly schedule. This marks the 

second consecutive month with less-than-full attendance. The decrease is related to Activities 

and ROC providing individual training classes. 

TouchTown and RacRap.org Update:  Activities has completed transitioning work orders and 

now working on the administration department module. In the third quarter, Phase 2 will involve 

integrating the RAC Committee’s prioritized RACrep.org modules into TouchTown.   

Freedom Plaza Anniversary “Demin & Diamonds” Gala Update: The resident memo will be 

distributed tonight. Front page provides an explanation of the event, with a prominent section 

detailing the attire, as we are giving special attention to this due to previous feedback about 

Anniversary Attire. The back page offers a detailed breakdown of the event information. 

Review of June Programming: Attendance for the Philip Leto Lectures in the “Road to the 

White House” series has ranged from 65 to 80 people per lecture. Miguel's French Restaurant 

received rave reviews with requests to include in our annual rotation. Kona Ice Truck event 

participation was low. The mid-day timing might have been a contributing factor. The Weeki 

Wachee trip was somewhat successful, though some participants were unable to go on the 

boat tour. The restaurant in Tarpon Springs was well-received, but residents were unhappy 

about being seated in a large group. 

 

Meeting ended at: 11:32am   

Submitted by Suzy Burt and Kayla Watters on behalf of Secretary, Sue Schuldt 


